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SAMLESBURY 
Church of England Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
21/06/2019 

 

 

Worship Theme: 

RESPONSIBILITY 
 ‘God doesn't want us to be shy with his 

gifts, but bold and loving and sensible. 

2 Timothy  1:7 

Pupil Worship Team for  

Friday 5TH July is: 

Henry, Mathew and Isaac 

All welcome at 9.00am every Friday for our 

celebration worship. 

 

 

 

 

SAMLESBURY SUPERSTARS! & 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

LAYLA-MARYAM (YR) 

NOAH (Y1) 

ALL OF YEAR 3 AND 4  

CHRISTOPHER (Y5) 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 HASSAAN (Y6) 
Well done to you all for your outstanding achievements 

this week!  

Children will receive their certificates  

on Friday July 5th 9.00am 

 

 
 

 

WHAT’S ON/KEY INFORMATION:  

NON UNIFORM DAY FOR THE GARDEN PARTY (29TH 

JUNE) TOMBOLA STALL - Every year school has a 

tombola stall at the garden party which they children 

support by bringing in items for the stall. This year the 

theme is Team Colours! There will be a prize for the 

team who collects the most items   Items need to be 

dropped off in school by Thursday 27th June. Thank you.  

SPORTS DAY – thank you to everyone who donated or 

bought cakes and biscuits on Wednesday after the 

postponed sports day this week. FOSS raised just over £70 

from this which was a silver lining to the day. The new date 

is Monday 1st July @ 1.15PM – PLEASE CAN CHILDREN 

COME TO SCHOOL IN THEIR PE KIT on the day – it will be 

sent home the night before as it was this week.  

FOSS will be still be providing refreshments so all donations 

of cakes, biscuits etc will be gratefully received again. 

SPORTS NEWS – This week a team of 10 year 5 & 6 pupils 

took part in the first week of a tag rugby competition. They 

had a great time and played together as a team 

brilliantly. Well done everyone – round 2 next week.    

YEAR 5/6 PROFESSOR WALSH VISIT – This morning our 

Year 5/6 pupils had a visit from Professor Walsh a Solar 

Physicist from UCLAN, who brought several experiments 

and investigations for the children to get stuck into. They 

also had a Q and A session about faith and science which 

was really interesting. I’m sure the last two weeks will have 

ignited an deeper interest in science for many of them.   

PLEASE NOTE: THERE WILL BE NO WORSHIP ON THE 28TH JUNE 

 

 

THIS WEEK…… 

INFANT CLASS TRIP TO MANCHESTER 

SCIENCE & INDUSTRY MUSEUM – what a fab 

day we had! 
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Summer Term Diary Dates 

 

26th June - Careers Fair – Year 5&6 (morning)  

27th June - New reception children third stay and 

play @ 9.15am  

28th June - Year 5&6 - UCLAN Science Festival  

29th June - Church Garden Party at school  

30th June – Family worship at St Leonard the Less 

11.00am. all welcome.  

1st July - Reserve Sports day @1.15pm  

2nd July - Year 6 Leavers Service at Blackburn 

Cathedral  

4th July - Year 6 cluster schools leavers picnic at 

Whalley Abbey  

4th July - New reception children final stay and play 

@ 9.15am  

5th July - Talent Show  @ 2pm in the school hall. 

Details of how to enter nearer the time  

8th July - Reports out to parents/carers   

10th July - End of Term Parent Drop in Session @ 

3.30pm – 5.30pm  

18th July - End of term Worship in church @ 9.15am  

19th July - Leavers assembly @ 2.15pm  

19th July - Colour Run and Family Fun – straight after 

school. Deadline to book on the Colour Run 10th 

July. Details nearer the time 

PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Thank you to all the dads and grandads who 

came to the Father’s Day lunch. We couldn’t 

have asked for a sunnier lunchtime! All the 

children had a fab time playing sports with our 

guests. When I asked the children in the 

afternoon what they thought, one of them 

said: ‘It was fab because all the dads played 

with everyone!’ Thank you to you all for 

making it so special. 

  

MINI MUDDER FOR 

FREE! 

28TH JULY - SKIPTON 

Mark Barkworth (FOSS) has been able to arrange for 

school to have free child and spectator tickets for the 

Mini Mudder event at  Skipton on the 28th July. It’s a fab 

event, a fun mile long course, goodie bag, head band 

and entrance to the event village included. If you’re 

interested in taking part, please let Sandra know in the 

office. Mark will get in contact with you the details of 

how to access your free tickets.  

It’d great to have everyone from school who is takng 

part running as a group so Mark (who is running the 

Tough Mudder first) will be there to meet everyone from 

school so the children can run together. There are 

already 8 children booked on so don’t miss out and join 

in the fun! It’s a fun day out for everyone and it’s FREE! 

Thank you Mark for organising it all.  

 

MAYPOLE DANCING –  

If your child would like  

to learn how to do 

maypole dancing ready 

for the church garden 

party then Sue Redmayne is holding practice 

sessions in school on Tuesday and Thursday 

lunchtimes. It’s lots of fun! The garden party is on 

Saturday 29th June on the school field and it’s a 

lovely afternoon out! Everyone is welcome.  

 


